
From: Baker, Josh
To: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/8/2013 10:02:47 AM
Subject: Ratification Next Week

Good morning,
 
I believe that we’ll see ratification next week before the House goes on furlough so please prepare ratification log 
summaries and recommendations for your bills that are at or near passage.  Please have these complete by COB 
Tuesday as we  are scheduled to brief the Governor on Wednesday.
 
Thanks,
Josh
 
Joshua D. Baker
Budget Director
Office of the Governor of South Carolina
803.734.5153 (office)
803.351.0981 (cell)
joshbaker@gov.sc.gov
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